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The Association is in the process of transferring all of our membership 
data into a new system.  
 
It is important that we have your most up to date personal information in 
our system. 
 
If any of your personal details have changed in the last 12 months and 
you have not advised the FAAA, please email us: 
 
 

getinvolved@faaa.org.au 
 
 
 How can Santa find you if he does not know your correct details? 
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UPDATE YOUR DETAILS NOW 
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